
Request for Sibling Discount 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[School Name] 

[School Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Principal's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally request a sibling discount for the 

upcoming academic year for my child, [Child's Name], who is applying for enrollment at 

[School Name]. Our family is eager to become part of your school community, especially since 

[Sibling's Name] is already a current student. 

We understand that [School Name] values family and community, and we believe that having 

both children enrolled would not only enrich their educational experience but also strengthen our 

family's ties to the school. 

We would greatly appreciate any consideration you could offer regarding a sibling discount on 

the tuition fees. We are committed to providing our children with the best education possible, 

and your support in this matter would mean a great deal to our family. 

Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to your positive response and hope to 

be a part of [School Name] soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


